
Over 200 Books Donated 
The University of Fiji received a generous donation of over 200 books in Accounting and other disciplines 
from various donors including Mr. Pramodh Rai, Professor Chris Patel, Associate Professor Parmod 
Chand and Dr. Rajni Mala from Macquarie University, Sydney on July 17, 2018.  

The Acting Vice-Chancellor, Professor Narendra Reddy received the books from Mr. Pramodh Rai who 
represented the donors.  

Speaking at the ceremony, Professor Reddy stated that libraries were the nerve centre of any University 
and receiving such generous donation would be beneficial to the students.  

Mr. Rai, while addressing the attendees, thanked Professor Ruvendra Nandan and Registrar, 
Ambassador Kamlesh Arya for all the support provided while bringing the books to the University. He 
also mentioned that he and his colleagues in Australia would try and help out in more occasions as a 
way to give back to the community that they grew up in.  

At the ceremony, Professor Nandan said that the books are extremely valuable resources to the 
University.  

“The books will be particularly useful as they are all fairly recent editions and students can refer to the 
books for their assignments and research,” he stated.  

The donation of books by the donors is amongst the over 30 collections of books in various disciplines 
donated to the University library over the course of 3 years. 
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